
 

Teton County Idaho 

 

To whom it may concern: 

 

Please accept my application for Board Membership for subdistrict number 3 for the Teton 
Valley Parks and Recreation District. 

I reviewed the “Questions to Ask Yourself” list and can affirm positive responses in each case.   

In particular, my motivation is as follows.  I have lived in the valley for just over 3 years after 
retiring from a career in aerospace manufacturing.  My first year in the valley, I taught math at 
THS seeing they needed a math teacher.  I taught as an opportunity to participate more fully in 
the community.  It was a rewarding experience.  I am glad that I did it.  I departed because I 
needed more flexibility to manage myself (I can describe more in an interview.)  I want this 
community to continue to be a great place to live. 

I now work part time (approx. 10 hours/week) doing cost analysis for MD Landscaping.  Again 
mostly to be involved in the community.  I enjoy the people with whom I work.    

I have served on various boards both paid and volunteer (see resume).  I know how to evaluate 
proposals and obtain appropriate follow-up information and I am able to make decisions. 

The strongest characteristic for which I am known is working well with people from different 
backgrounds and experiences while getting work done. 

I moved here with my wife and two youngest children (17 and 15).  They love the community as 
well Together we have a vested interest in seeing Teton Valley succeed. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

 

Spencer Grant 

 

 


